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CIRCULAR NOTICE NO.7 OF 2025 
        (TVET COLLEGES ONLY) 

 
TO: 
 
CC: 
 

PRINCIPALS  

CHIEF FINANCIAL OFFICERS 

FINANCIAL AID OFFICIALS / STUDENT SUPPORT SERVICE MANAGERS 

 

FROM: WASEEM CARRIM 

ACTING CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 

 

DATE: 

 

SUBJECT: 

04 SEPTEMBER 2025 

 

TVET TUITION AND ALLOWANCES REVISED SEPTEMBER 2025 PAYMENT DATE 

 
PURPOSE  
 
The purpose of this communique is to advise Technical and Vocational Education and Training (TVET) 
colleges about the REVISED payment date of tuition and allowances for September 2025, ONLY. 
 
SEPTEMBER 2025 PAYMENT DATE MOVED FORWARD 
 
Please be advised that, due to various operational considerations, NSFAS has rescheduled the 
September 2025 tuition and allowances payment date from 25 September 2025 to 19 September 2025. 
  
The payment scheduled for 19 September 2025 will replace the usual 25th September distribution, as it 
will cover the tuition and allowance installments due for this month. Additionally, the student 
accommodation payment will also be made on 19 September 2025. 
 
We kindly request that TVET Colleges assist in communicating this change to their NSFAS-beneficiary 
students. It is important that students are made aware that the payment on 19 September 2025 will cover 
the September allowances, and they should not anticipate a subsequent payment on 25 September or 
assume that their September allowances remain outstanding. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Waseem Carrim 
Chief Executive Officer (Acting)    
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